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At Calderbank Nursery Class we acknowledge that all children are individuals and as such have differing needs.  We recognise that throughout their day some children may need a rest or sleep depending on their age, stage or individual needs. 

Children will have the opportunity to rest or sleep in the nursery.  If a child requires a rest or sleep they should be made as comfortable as possible.  A ‘rest’ area is provided in the nursery with a mat, pillow and cover.  (All sleeping children should be monitored and supervised at all times).  On waking, children should be spoken to in a gentle voice and given time to waken before re-entering their learning experiences. 

Parents should be informed of their child’s rest or sleep to allow for care routines in the home to be taken into consideration. 

